
Good afternoon Big Spring Middle School families! 

We are SO excited to welcome back all of our students on Tuesday! Below are some 

important information pieces to review prior to our first day back with our students. We are 

looking forward to another AMAZING school year with your child at BSMS! 

Student Reminders: 

• Be sure to charge your Chromebook. 

• Be sure to take advantage of the FREE breakfast program again this school year! 

• Come ready on Day #1 to have an AMAZING school year…positive attitude!  

• Cell phones are off and out of sight (either in your bookbag or locked in your locker) 

from the time you enter the building until you leave our building.  

• Be sure to review the attached BSMS student handbook.  

BSMS Building Information:  

Start/End Times: 

• Students can enter the building at 7:15 AM. 

• Students are dismissed to classes at 7:25 AM. 

• The late bell is at 7:35 AM. 

• Bus dismissal is at 2:42 PM. 

• Walkers/Athletes/Pick-ups will be dismissed after the buses have left our parking 

area/building. (around 2:50 PM) 

Locks for Lockers: If you would like your student to have a lock provided by the school to use 

for this school year, please fill-out the below link. 

Locks for 2024 School Year 

Severe Dog Allergies and/or Fear of Dogs: We are fortunate to have Lincoln, a UDS 

Service/Therapy dog, at the middle school. If your child has a severe allergy and/or fear of 

dogs, please fill-out the below link. 

Dog Allergy and/or Fear Form 2024 

BSMS Girls Heart and Sole Program Information: Attached is information regarding the “Heart 

and Sole” (Girls on the Run) program. We will have sign-ups for the girls next week during 

lunches. 

BSMS PTO Information: Attached is information regarding PTO virtual meeting dates for the 

2024-25 school year. Please consider joining us! 

Weis 4 School Initiative: Please consider registering and supporting our middle school through 

the Weis 4 School Initiative. Information is attached. 

*Be sure to visit our middle school webpage for additional information/important dates! Big 

Spring Middle School 

Have an AMAZING weekend! We look forward to welcoming back all of our students on 

Tuesday, August 20th!  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScCxOSXQ0JN965Z2BUEkEGbL6eGPe6ft3drOR3Zdx4dJQSCHw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc6O903jJktf_qpXatV4smZMXjDQgN8EdEC1f_rp-hw9xjVXg/viewform
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.bigspringsd.org%2fDomain%2f9&c=E,1,8gqBE77BBikuTl2xJ-H24KDZDA-dizk_wKKiDoPgJG8iKCOwXecnVanqJwduTjd9JABX-Oe2QHzUJIHlkp4qclt1YD4Muftg_0dGp-NuunQyjA,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.bigspringsd.org%2fDomain%2f9&c=E,1,8gqBE77BBikuTl2xJ-H24KDZDA-dizk_wKKiDoPgJG8iKCOwXecnVanqJwduTjd9JABX-Oe2QHzUJIHlkp4qclt1YD4Muftg_0dGp-NuunQyjA,,&typo=1

